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Friday, 1 April 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

As we come to the end of another busy term I would like to thank you all for your support in what 

has once again been a trying term with Covid issues.   

Today marks the first day since early 2020 when there is not free testing for suspected coronavirus 

infections.  The advice on managing infections now talks about children with high temperatures 

and other Covid symptoms staying off school for at least 3 days (or until they do not have 

symptoms if longer than three days) or for three days after a positive test result if you take a test. 

If there is Covid in the household, children may come to school if they do not show any symptoms 

but must be kept at home if they show any symptoms. 

We will be reviewing all the various measures we have had in place that have helped us keep cases 

relatively low over the next term.  Some of these have had significant positive impact on the school 

and we will let you know any changes to current practice well in advance of any changes so you 

will have time to adjust. 

With rates as high as they currently are in our school community I would ask you all to please 

remain cautious and watchful and, if you suspect you or a member of your family has Covid 19 

please do not send them into school with symptoms. 

Many thanks, 

Mr Seeley 

Head Teacher 

 

Weekly Class Achievers 

On Tuesday 19th April, we will be celebrating the achievements of the following children for being 

this half-term achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Baycee Yellow Freddie Verde Emily H Azul Madison 

Red Finley Blue Lacey-

Mae 

Amarillo Austin Morado Noah 

Green Rory Orange Moeez Rosa Katie Rojo Lexie 

I am sure you will join me in congratulating the children above on their amazing effort and success 

this half term.   
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Sports News 

This week has seen a return of both the boys and girl's football teams.  

On Monday, the girls travelled away to Kirkby Woodhouse in the Cup and after a really 

determined performance ran out 3-1 winners. Goals from: Freya, Daisy L & Brooke with 

a Player of the Match performance from Ellie. The result sees the girls to progress to 

the quarter-finals with a home time against Orchard Primary School - date to be 

confirmed after Easter.  

The boys also returned to league action with two games this week. The team featured two Year 4's for the 

first time this year with both Isaac C and Deacon making their debuts.  

Croft were the visitors on Tuesday and despite feeling as if we should have won the game we had to settle 

for a point despite being the dominant side throughout. Isaac scored on debut in the 1-1 draw and was 

named Player of the Match.  

Thursday saw us make the short trip across Hucknall to Holy Cross and despite another strong showing we 

came away with a 2-1 loss with Deacon scoring his first goal for the school. Albie put in a fantastic 

performance in the heart of defence with him earning the Player of the Match award.  

Both teams have represented the school phenomenally this week and we are all very proud of their efforts. 

Thank you to the parents and members of the school community that turned out to support the teams this 

week - it's very much appreciated.  

 

Congratulations to Verde Class 

with the best weekly attendance 

of 95.42% 

 

Children’s University 

We are pleased to announce that Year 5 & 6 have 

recently enrolled with the Children's University linked to 

Nottingham Trent University. We have been involved 

with community outreach work with Nottingham Trent 

for several years now, and this is the next step in our developing link with them. 

As part of The Children's University, pupils are required to demonstrate participation and learning 

in a range of activities out of school.  The attached information gives some ideas for activities for 

children to try while on their Easter holiday.  

Each activity will count towards a stamp in their 'Passport to Learning', which is a record of 

children's learning journey.  Initially, we are working towards bronze, silver and gold Awards for 30, 

65 and 100 stamps. 

Other ideas could be writing about a visit to a zoo, farm or gallery, or completing a work book 

linked to a visitor attraction such as a castle or museum.  Please record each activity either with 

photos, writing or upload to Seesaw. 

Whatever your child chooses to do, enjoy learning new things over the Easter break.  

 



 

 

 

 

Reading Stars Competition 

Thank you to all the children who have entered the reading stars 

competition. 

The names of all children who entered have been added to a wheel spinner 

and the winners of the £10 book e-voucher are as follows: 

 

EYFS: Finley G 

KS1: Moeez  

Y3/4: Holly S 

Year 5/6: Abigail W 

Congratulations to all of you! 

 

New School Dinner Menu 

Please see below our new menu, which launches after 

Easter.  This is now available for you to order on 

www.ipayimpact.co.uk  

http://www.ipayimpact.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 


